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My name is Mat Randol and I am the Co-Founder & Lead Organizer for The Kidz 

Outside, an organization that's been working to reimagine George Park for 5 years. 

You recently indicated your interest in testifying to state lawmakers in support of our 

request to invest $750,000 into George Park in support of increasing safety and 

access in the area.  

 

While we are currently unsure if there will be opportunities to testify, there is still 

plenty of opportunity for you to make your voice heard by emailing members of the 

legislature that will be deliberating over these dollars.  

 

I have attached a messaging guide here that you can use to submit emails to all the 

members of the committee and tell them why they must invest in this package now: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ct4w3qQQVwxGtDbi17sN4cwcXHjgVs6uD8ay

hlFu2cI/edit 

 

Once you have submitted your email, please let me know so we can track your 

support. These emails really matter, so thank you for taking the time to make your 

voice heard.  

 

Thanks, 

Mat Randol 


